
Is the Lake Powell Pipeline Affordable? 

 

The Lake Powell Pipeline is one of the largest new water diversions 
proposed in the Colorado River Basin and has created heated controversy 

across the American West. Dr. Gabriel Lozada and Dr. Gail Blattenberger of 
the University of Utah Economics Department have helped lead the 

discussion about the economics and financing of the proposed pipeline and 
its impacts upon residents slated to receive this water in southwest Utah, 

and on all Utah taxpayers. 

 

Is the Pipeline Needed? 
 

Who Will Pay for it? 
 

Dr. Gabriel Lozada will summarize the analysis 
examining the financing of the Lake Powell Pipeline 

and its risks, impacts and long-term costs. 
 

12:00 pm Wednesday September 21 
Moot Court Room, 6th Floor, 

S.J. Quinney College of Law, University of Utah 
383 S. University Street, Salt Lake City 

 
Questions to Follow 

The Public is Welcome 


